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EASTERResurrection

Care for Creation

Vocations

Praying & Doing

Brainstorm a plan
to strengthen your 
relationship with 
the Lord.

Make today's meals
with ingredients that
minimally impact the
environment.

Refresh a fractured 
relationship with
someone you care
about.

Spend time in prayer
to decide how you
can benefit the
world around you.

Pray for vocations to
religious life and
the priesthood.

Commit to radically
reducing waste this 
week.

Meditate on how
the Holy Spirit is 
alive in you.

Ask yourself how you
can use your talents
to serve those in 
need.

Go to church and
spend some quiet
time with the Lord.

Finalize your plan
to strengthen your 
relationship with 
the Lord.

Choose to bike, walk,
or use public
transportation today.

Stock your car with
reusable shopping 
bags for groceries 
and other purchases.

Just say no to TV! 
Go for a walk, bike
ride, or swim instead.

Enjoy some time in 
God's creation!

Participate in an 
Earth Day activity
in your community.

Write a  thank-you
letter to a priest or 
religious who has 
impacted your life.

Are you discerning a
vocation to religious 
life? Listen to an A 
Nun's Life podcast!

Everyone has a 
vocation. Take time
to talk with the Lord 
about yours.

Invite someone in
your life to consider
a religious vocation.

Ask yourself: how 
can you be a better 
disciple?

Ask God what He 
wants for your life.
Listen for the answer.
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Hail Mary

Reconciliation

Being Disciples

Praying & Doing

PENTECOST

Reach out to a local
organization and ask
how your talents
can help them.

Help someone at work
or home with a task
that challenges them.

Dedicate a rosary to
those in need.

Look for a chance to 
help someone you
encounter today.

Make a donation to a
food bank.

Volunteer at a local
organization.

Pray for guidance in
healing broken
relationships in your
life.

Phone a loved one
from whom you've
drifted.

Apologize to someone
you've wounded.

Reach out to a 
colleague you find
challenging to work
with.

Pray for someone
who has wounded 
you.

Ask the Lord to heal
broken relationships
in your life. 

Experience the 
sacrament of
reconciliation.

Consider how you
can give your YES to
God, like Mary did.

Share your faith with
someone else. 

Note the major 
Marian feast days on 
your calendar.

Commit to one way 
you can more 
faithfully obey God's
commands, like Mary.

Pray about an area in
your life where God is
asking you to be 
more humble.

Support someone 
in their suffering. 

Ask God to give you
boldness in your faith.

Follow Mary's 
example in heeding
God's words to you.

Take every 
opportunity to show 
God's love to the 
people you meet.

Look for Christ in the 
people around you.

Spend some time with
the word of God. How
does it speak to you?

Ask God to bless
someone who is a 
thorn in your side.

Respond peacefully
to all you interact
with you today.

Invite someone to 
come to church with
you.


